Yreka Community Center & Theater
Alcoholic Beverage Policy-

Should alcoholic beverages be served at an event, whether by a licensed
provider or by the lessee themselves, it is the responsibility of the lessee to
ensure that alcoholic beverages are not made available to persons under the
age of 21. The Yreka Community Center is a public, City-owned facility;
the lessee is a private party sponsoring an event in a public facility.
Therefore, the lessee and the licensed provider, if one is engaged, must
respect laws forbidding minors to consume alcoholic beverages. Should a
licensed provider be found to be selling alcoholic beverages to minors, its
license shall be revoked and a large fine levied. Should a lessee allow
alcoholic beverages to be provided to minors, criminal charges may be filed
and a large fine levied. Should Community Center personnel become
suspicious of any illegal activity, it is their duty and responsibility to inform
the lessee of their concerns. This allows the lessee the opportunity to
alleviate the potential problem. If the lessee is unable to control the
situation, it is then the duty and responsibility of the Community Center
personnel to the contact the Yreka Police Department. It has been the policy
of the Yreka Police Department to make a walk-through if there are
concerns regarding the compliance of lessees during events at the
Community Center. A walk-through should NOT be construed as a threat or
inconvenience to the lessee, but as support and assistance to the welfare of
all involved.



